
 

 

Monday January 18, 2020 

 

Dear valued Travel Partner, 

We sincerely hope that you and your loved ones are staying safe during these extraordinary times.  
 
We are writing to you today, to let you know that here at Windjammer Landing we are able to facilitate all 

testing requirements for your clients’ return home, right here at our resort.  

Antigen Testing 
The new CDC guidelines require that all passengers arriving to the US from any foreign country get tested 
no more than 3 days before their flight departs. Arriving passengers must provide proof of the negative 
test result to the airline before boarding the flight. This order will go into effect commencing on January 
26th, 2021. For more information please visit: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-
ncov/travelers/testing-international-air-travelers.html 
 
For entry into England, PCR, LAMP or antigen tests are accepted providing they meet the UK 
government’s stated standards. For more information on this please visit: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-testing-for-people-travelling-to-england 
 
Windjammer Landing is delighted to offer complimentary antigen testing to any guests staying at the 
resort for a minimum of 5 nights. This test is done onsite and results are provided within 24 hours and an 
electronic copy of your results will be provided. For guests staying between 1 – 4 nights we can provide 
the rapid antigen test at $50 USD per person.  
 
PCR Testing 
For any guests who require a PCR test to return home this can be done both on and off the resort, and 
additional charges will apply.  
 
To have this done at the nearest St. Lucia laboratory (15 minutes away from resort) there is a charge of 
$100 USD per person. Results will be provided to you within 72 hours. 
 
To have this done at the resort, there is a transportation charge of $150 USD to have the doctor visit your 
villa, and an additional $100 USD per person for the test. Results will be provided to you within 72 hours.  
 

Our resort staff, are available to assist with any questions, re-bookings and changes to your client’s travel 

plans. Please email reservations@windjammer-landing.com or call 1-877-522-0722 to reach our 

reservations team. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Nick Prattas 
Managing Director 
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